
The Council is starting a review of its adopted Local Plan. We would like your views on the key 
issues facing Chelmsford and options for planning the City's future – including the amount and 
potential locations for new development of homes, jobs and infrastructure.

Chelmsford's Local Plan was adopted in 2020 and guides growth and development across 
Chelmsford City Council's area to 2036. We are reviewing it to identify land for further housing, 
schools, shops and jobs as well as areas for protection, such as open space and sites important 
for wildlife, up until 2041.

The Issues and Options Consultation runs from 10am on Thursday 11 August 
2022 until 4pm on Thursday 6 October 2022. 

Read and comment on the documents at www.chelmsford.gov.uk/planningpolicyconsult.

They will also be available to read during normal opening hours at the Council's Customer Service 
Centre in Chelmsford.

There is an online exhibition available during the consultation period – this can be found at
www.chelmsford.gov.uk/lp-exhibition.

We will also be holding in-person exhibitions at the Civic Centre. These exhibitions will provide an
opportunity for you to find out more and discuss the consultation with a Planning Officer.

Review of Chelmsford Local Plan – 

Get Involved Now!

Local Plan 

Have Your Say!

  I want a
say over 

where new 
homes will

be built

I want a say 
over how to 
improve my 
local area

  I want to 
make sure 
Chelmsford 
   has the best 
   services and 
      facilities 

I want to 
influence 

  decision-making 
  in my area

Thursday 8th September 2022  Civic Centre  6pm - 9pm

Friday 9th September 2022  Civic Centre  10am - 1pm

Friday 9th September 2022  Civic Centre  2pm - 5pm

Saturday 10th September 2022  Civic Centre  10am - 1pm

Find out more at www.chelmsford.gov.uk/lp-review, telephone (01245) 606330 or email 
planning.policy@chelmsford.gov.uk

Visit an exhibition: 
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